Nathalie Tome 12 Mondo Veneziano
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience more or less lesson,
amusement, as competently as contract can be gotten by just checking out a
books nathalie tome 12 mondo veneziano next it is not directly done, you could
agree to even more re this life, on the subject of the world.
We meet the expense of you this proper as capably as simple showing off to
acquire those all. We come up with the money for nathalie tome 12 mondo
veneziano and numerous book collections from fictions to scientific research in
any way. accompanied by them is this nathalie tome 12 mondo veneziano that can
be your partner.

The Oxford Handbook of European Legal History Heikki Pihlajamäki 2018-06-28
European law, including both civil law and common law, has gone through several
major phases of expansion in the world. European legal history thus also is a
history of legal transplants and cultural borrowings, which national legal
histories as products of nineteenth-century historicism have until recently
largely left unconsidered. The Handbook of European Legal History supplies its
readers with an overview of the different phases of European legal history in
the light of today's state-of-the-art research, by offering cutting-edge views
on research questions currently emerging in international discussions. The
Handbook takes a broad approach to its subject matter both nationally and
systemically. Unlike traditional European legal histories, which tend to
concentrate on "heartlands" of Europe (notably Italy and Germany), the Europe
of the Handbook is more versatile and nuanced, taking into consideration the
legal developments in Europe's geographical "fringes" such as Scandinavia and
Eastern Europe. The Handbook covers all major time periods, from the ancient
Greek law to the twenty-first century. Contributors include acknowledged
leaders in the field as well as rising talents, representing a wide range of
legal systems, methodologies, areas of expertise and research agendas.
Amoris Laetitia Pope Francis 2016-04-22 “All of us are called to keep striving
towards something greater than ourselves and our families, and every family
must feel this constant impulse. Let us make this journey as families, let us
keep walking together.” Pope Francis, Amoris Laetitia In his groundbreaking
work on modern family life, Amoris Laetitia: On Love in the Family, Pope
Francis continues to guide and lead the Church, calling us to be a sign of
mercy and encouragement for families of all shapes and sizes. The Our Sunday
Visitor edition includes exclusive reflection and discussion questions, to help
Catholics grow in our understanding of this call, and act upon it. In Amoris
Laetitia: On Love in the Family the Holy Father expands on the topics and
considerations of the two Synods on the family, and adds his own considerations
to help us provide pastoral guidance to support and strengthen today’s
families. On Love in the Family guides us through: Scripture – what we can
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learn from Biblical families and relationships with God and each other Reality
– the experiences and challenges we face in today’s world Tradition – essential
aspects of Church teaching on marriage and families Love – what it means for
all our relationships Ministry – Pope Francis offers pastoral perspectives for
helping build strong families Spirituality – the expression of the Gospel
message in our relationships
Arab Paper Joseph von Karabacek 2001 Bibliophiles in Europe at the end of the
nineteenth century began to take a serious interest in the manuscripts of the
Middle East and the paper on which they were written. Perhaps the most
important of these men were C.-M. Briquet working in Geneva, and J. Wiesner and
J. von Karabacek working in Vienna. All three were concerned with the burning
topic of the moment: Was oriental paper made of cotton? Within the space of two
years these three writers published seminal articles for the European study of
Arab paper. Das Arabische Papier is one of those articles. The late Don Baker's
inspiration to set about the translation and interpretation of this work was
'simply the desire to know the contents of this much quoted article'. Students,
historians, curators, collectors, conservators and all those interested in the
historical development and spread of papermaking will realise why Don Baker
wished to make this important text available to English readers. This Archetype
edition is a revised edition of the volume, which Don Baker produced in 1991.
Individuals and Materials in the Greco-Roman Cults of Isis Valentino Gasparini
2019-11-07 In Individuals and Materials in the Greco-Roman Cults of Isis
Valentino Gasparini and Richard Veymiers present 26 studies with a focus on the
individuals and groups which animated the diffusion and reception of the cults
of Isis and other Egyptian gods throughout the Hellenistic and Roman worlds.
The Bader Collection David De Witt 2014-03-30 For many decades the Agnes
Etherington Art Centre has received European paintings from the Bader
Collection from a wide range of periods and schools, from the German
Renaissance to the Italian Rococo. This book features the centre's substantial
group of over 50 remarkable paintings from European schools, notably Italy,
Germany, France and England.
The World in Venice Bronwen Wilson 2005 Positing a dynamic relationship between
print culture and social experience, Bronwen Wilson's The World in Venice
focuses on the printed image during a century of profound transformation. City
views, costume illustrations, events, and portraits of locals and foreigners
are brought together to show how printmakers responded to an expanding image of
the world in Renaissance Venice, and how, in turn, prints influenced the ways
in which individuals thought about themselves. Woodcuts and engravings of
cities and inhabitants of Europe, and those of distant lands, initiated a
sudden and pervasive experience with alterity that redefined the relations of
Europeans to the world. By condensing the world into pictures, print enabled a
radically novel and vicarious experience of others. Wilson explores the
overlapping and evolving relations between space, vision, print, and identity,
and engages with current scholarly debates concerning ethnicities, gender and
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geography, copies and originals, travel, nationhood, fashion, urban life,
visuality, and the body. Venice was one of the largest cities in Renaissance
Europe, a trading crossroads, and a centre of print. The World in Venice shows
how Venetian identity came to be envisioned within the growing global context
that print constructed for it.
Painting Women Patricia Phillippy 2020-03-03 In Painting Women, Phillippy
provides a cross-disciplinary study of women as objects and agents of painting.
Hollywood Highbrow Shyon Baumann 2018-06-05 Today's moviegoers and critics
generally consider some Hollywood products--even some blockbusters--to be
legitimate works of art. But during the first half century of motion pictures
very few Americans would have thought to call an American movie "art." Up
through the 1950s, American movies were regarded as a form of popular, even
lower-class, entertainment. By the 1960s and 1970s, however, viewers were
regularly judging Hollywood films by artistic criteria previously applied only
to high art forms. In Hollywood Highbrow, Shyon Baumann for the first time
tells how social and cultural forces radically changed the public's perceptions
of American movies just as those forces were radically changing the movies
themselves. The development in the United States of an appreciation of film as
an art was, Baumann shows, the product of large changes in Hollywood and
American society as a whole. With the postwar rise of television, American
movie audiences shrank dramatically and Hollywood responded by appealing to
richer and more educated viewers. Around the same time, European ideas about
the director as artist, an easing of censorship, and the development of arthouse cinemas, film festivals, and the academic field of film studies
encouraged the idea that some American movies--and not just European ones-deserved to be considered art.
Warning Miracle
Black Africans in Renaissance Europe Thomas Foster Earle 2005-05-26 Publisher
Description
Italian Watermarks 1750-1860 Frans Laurentius 2016-06-13 Italian Watermarks
1750-1860 offers x-rays and descriptions of ca. 300 Italian watermarks dating
between 1750 and 1860.
Byzantium in Dialogue with the Mediterranean 2019-03-25 Byzantium in Dialogue
with the Mediterranean. History and Heritage shows that throughout the
centuries of its existence, Byzantium continuously communicated with other
cultures and societies on the European continent, as well as North Africa and
in the East.
The Rhaeto-Romance Languages Paola Beninca 2005-12-20 The Rhaeto-Romance
languages have been known as such to the linguistic community since the
pioneering studies of Ascoli and Gartner over a century ago. There has never
been a community of RR speakers based on a common history or polity and the
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various dialects are mutually unintelligible, but a unity, based on a number of
common features, has been advanced. This book is the first general description
of the Rhaeto-Romance languages to be written in English. It provides a
critical examination of the phonology, morphology, lexicon, and syntax of the
modern Rhaeto-Romance dialects within the broader perspective of Romance
comparative linguistics.
Europe 1450 to 1789 Jonathan Dewald 2006
Futurism Giovanni Lista 2001 Born in Italy, the first avant-garde of the
twentieth century - before Cubism, Dadaism and Surrealism -, Futurism is a
major landmark in the history of art and of modern thought. Rather than a
school of painting or literature, it was a revolutionary movement whose aim was
to create a new awareness and a new approach to the world in general and to art
in particular. It embodied the determination to perpetually regenerate man
confronted with the progress of technology (electricity, mechanization,
telecommunication ...). The Futurists' challenge was to combine all the aspects
of modernism within aesthetic creation, re-considering them both in a single
dynamic sweep. Ranging from plastic arts to culinary arts, they gave birth to
amazing works that would become references for the following avant-gardes, and
today, a legacy claimed by many artists. In this reference summing-up, the
author reviews the different aesthetic stages of the movement, from "plastic
dynamism" in the 1910s to aeropainting in the 1930s, and examines the
relationship, long the object of controversy, between the movement and the
Italian Fascist government.
Val D'Arno. - London, Allen 1907. VI, 292 S., 13 Tf John Ruskin 1907
The Neutral Roland Barthes 2005 Lecture course at the College de France
(1977-1978).
Three Ways to be Alien Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2011 A study of individual
trajectories in an early modern global context
Europe and Empire Massimo Cacciari 2016-01-04 The European Union and the single
currency have given Europe more stability than it has known in the past
thousand years, yet Europe seems to be in perpetual crisis about its global
role. The many European empires are now reduced to a multiplicity of
ethnicities, traditions, and civilizations. Europe will never be One, but to
survive as a union it will have to become a federation of “islands” both
distinct and connected. Though drawing on philosophers of Europe’s past,
Cacciari calls not to resist Europe’s sunset but to embrace it. Europe will
have to open up to the possibility that in few generations new exiles and an
unpredictable cultural hybridism will again change all we know about the
European legacy. Though scarcely alive in today’s politics, the political unity
of Europe is still a necessity, however impossible it seems to achieve.
Abolitionism and the Persistence of Slavery in Italian States, 1750–1850 Giulia
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Bonazza 2018-12-13 This volume offers a pioneering study of slavery in the
Italian states. Documenting previously unstudied cases of slavery in six
Italian cities—Naples, Caserta, Rome, Palermo, Livorno and Genoa—Giulia Bonazza
investigates why slavery survived into the middle of the nineteenth century,
even as the abolitionist debate raged internationally and most states had
abolished it. She contextualizes these cases of residual slavery from
1750–1850, focusing on two juridical and political watersheds: after the
Napoleonic period, when the Italian states (with the exception of the Papal
States) adopted constitutions outlawing slavery; and after the Congress of
Vienna, when diplomatic relations between the Italian states, France and Great
Britain intensified and slavery was condemned in terms that covered only the
Atlantic slave trade. By excavating the lives of men and women who remained in
slavery after abolition, this book sheds new light on the broader Mediterranean
and transatlantic dimensions of slavery in the Italian states.
Tommaso Campanella Germana Ernst 2010-03-16 A friend of Galileo and author of
the renowned utopia The City of the Sun, Tommaso Campanella (Stilo,
Calabria,1568- Paris, 1639) is one of the most significant and original
thinkers of the early modern period. His philosophical project centred upon the
idea of reconciling Renaissance philosophy with a radical reform of science and
society. He produced a complex and articulate synthesis of all fields of
knowledge – including magic and astrology. During his early formative years as
a Dominican friar, he manifested a restless impatience towards Aristotelian
philosophy and its followers. As a reaction, he enthusiastically embraced
Bernardino Telesio’s view that knowledge could only be acquired through the
observation of things themselves, investigated through the senses and based on
a correct understanding of the link between words and objects. Campanella’s new
natural philosophy rested on the principle that the books written by men needed
to be compared with God’s infinite book of nature, allowing them to correct the
mistakes scattered throughout the human ‘copies’ which were always imperfect,
partial and liable to revisions. It is in the light of these principles that he
defended Galileo’s right to read the book of nature while denouncing the
mistake of those – be they Aristotelian philosophers or theologians – who
wanted to stop him from carrying on his natural investigations. However,
Campanella maintained that the book of nature, far from being written in
mathematical characters, was a living organism in which each natural being was
endowed with life and a degree of sensibility that was appropriate for its
preservation and propagation. Nature as a whole was an organism in which each
single part was directed towards the common good. This is the reason why
Campanella thought that nature had to be regarded as an ideal model for any
political organisation. Political structures were often ruled by injustice and
violence precisely because they had departed from that natural model. This book
charts Campanella’s intellectual life by showing the origin, development and
persistence of some of the fundamental tenets of his thought.
Connected History Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2022-01-04 A collection of essays that
span many regions and cultures, by an award-winning historian Sanjay
Subrahmanyam is becoming well known for the same sort of reasons that attach to
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Fernand Braudel and Carlo Ginzburg, as the proponent of a new kind of history in his case, not longue durée or micro-history, but 'connected history':
connected cross-culturally, and spanning regions, subjects and archives that
are conventionally treated alone. Not a research paradigm, he insists, it is
more of an oppositionswissenschaft, a way of trying to constantly break the
moulds of historical objects. The essays collected here, some quite polemical as in the lead text on the notion of India-as-civilization, or another,
assessing such a literary totem as V. S. Naipaul - illustrate the breadth of
Subrahmanyam's concerns, as well as the quality of his writing. Connected
History considers what, exactly, is an empire, the rise of 'the West' (less of
a place than an idea or ideology, he insists), Churchill and the Great Man
theory of history, the reception of world literature and the itinerary of
subaltern studies, in addition to personal recollections of life and work in
Delhi, Paris and Lisbon, and concluding remarks on the practice of early-modern
history and the framing of historical enquiry.
Poésie Alfred de Musset 1866
After Babel George Steiner 2013-04-16 “A brilliant work . . . A dazzling
meditation on the very nature of language itself” from the world-renowned
scholar and author of The Poetry of Thought (Kirkus Reviews). In his classic
work, literary critic and scholar George Steiner tackles what he considers the
Babel “problem”: Why, over the course of history, have humans developed
thousands of different languages when the social, material, and economic
advantages of a single tongue are obvious? Steiner argues that different
cultures’ desires for privacy and exclusivity led to each developing its own
language. Translation, he believes, is at the very heart of human
communication, and thus at the heart of human nature. From our everyday
perception of the world around us, to creativity and the uninhibited
imagination, to the often inexplicable poignancy of poetry, we are constantly
translating—even from our native language.
Revealing the African Presence in Renaissance Europe Natalie Zemon Davis 2012
"This publication accompanies the exhibition Revealing the African Presence in
Renaissance Europe, held at the Walters Art Museum from October 14, 2012, to
January 21, 2013, and at the Princeton University Art Museum from February 16
to June 9, 2013."
Grammatica Germanicae Linguae Johannes Clajus 2018-02-08 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as
most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a
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historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Panthers in the Hole Bruno Cénou 2016-06 "The real-life story of the Angola 3:
three Americans kept in solitary confinement over a century between them, in
the Louisiana State Penitentiary known as Angola,"--page [4] of cover.
The Bilingual Text Jan Walsh Hokenson 2014-06-03 Bilingual texts have been left
outside the mainstream of both translation theory and literary history. Yet the
tradition of the bilingual writer, moving between different sign systems and
audiences to create a text in two languages, is a rich and venerable one, going
back at least to the Middle Ages. The self-translated, bilingual text was
commonplace in the mutlilingual world of medieval and early modern Europe,
frequently bridging Latin and the vernaculars. While self-translation persisted
among cultured elites, it diminished during the consolidation of the nationstates, in the long era of nationalistic monolingualism, only to resurge in the
postcolonial era. The Bilingual Text makes a first step toward providing the
fields of translation studies and comparative literature with a comprehensive
account of literary self-translation in the West. It tracks the shifting
paradigms of bilinguality across the centuries and addresses the urgent
questions that the bilingual text raises for translation theorists today: Is
each part of the bilingual text a separate, original creation or is each
incomplete without the other? Is self-translation a unique genre? Can either
version be split off into a single language or literary tradition? How can two
linguistic versions of a text be fitted into standard models of foreign and
domestic texts and cultures? Because such texts defeat standard categories of
analysis, The Bilingual Text reverses the usual critical gaze, highlighting not
dissimilarities but continuities across versions, allowing for dissimilarities
within orders of correspondence, and englobing the literary as well as
linguistic and cultural dimensions of the text. Emphasizing the arcs of
historical change in concepts of language and translation that inform each case
study, The Bilingual Text examines the perdurance of this phenomenon in Western
societies and literatures.
An A to Z of Almost Everything Trevor Montague 2003 In this new edition, the
original topics have been brought up to date, added to and elaborated upon:
Abbreviations, for example, now includes an essential array of chat room
acronyms: Fashion boasts a complete list of British Hairdressers of the Year;
and Music features a comprehensive listing of every top-ten single in the last
forty years. And there are a wealth of new subjects to be discovered and
enjoyed too, from the Top Tens of 2002 to world coins and paper money, bingo
calls to crime and punishment, the Mr Men books to the works of Charles
Dickens. What can be Big Boy, Early Girl or Supersonic? Which British Prime
Minister links John Lennon and Gary Lineker? Which classic novel begins 'Now,
what I want is facts'? (See Reviews for Answers) This monumental work of
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reference is a must-have title on your bookshelf - both an enjoyable book to
dip into and a cornucopia of sheer fact.
Dentists Mary Meinking 2020-08 Open wide! Dentists care for people's teeth.
Give readers the inside scoop on what it's like to be a dentist. Readers will
learn what dentists do, the tools they use, and how people get this exciting
job.
Playthings in Early Modernity Allison Levy 2017-02-22 An innovative volume of
fifteen interdisciplinary essays at the nexus of material culture, performance
studies, and game theory, Playthings in Early Modernity emphasizes the rules of
the game(s) as well as the breaking of those rules. Thus, the titular
"plaything" is understood as both an object and a person, and play, in the
early modern world, is treated not merely as a pastime, a leisurely pursuit,
but as a pivotal part of daily life, a strategic psychosocial endeavor.
Nathalie - Tome 12 - Mondo veneziano 2010-03-26 "Pour qui ils se prennent, les
garçons ? ! Les rois du monde ! ? Mais moi aussi, j'ai envie de devenir
aventurier... euh aventurière ! Y a pas écrit "future femme au foyer" sur mon
front, mais plutôt "Born to be globe-trotteuse" ! Alors, si tous les gars du
monde pouvaient me lâcher les baskets, que je puisse montrer de quoi les filles
sont capables. Non mais sans blague !..." Le premier grand amour de Nathalie va
lui mettre la tête à l'envers, un peu comme le décalage horaire !... Justin
Bisou qu'il s'appelle le bourreau du coeur. L'album raconte aussi comment
Monsieur tonton se fait larguer par sa fiancée juste au moment où il se fait
tatouer son nom sur le biceps. La pauv'moman nous fait crises de larmes sur
crises de larmes ; le p'tit frère est victime d'une série noire d'anthologies
et le papa overspeedé et complètement booké, brille de plus en plus par son
absence !
Here Comes Noddy Again Enid Blyton 2017-09 Enid Blyton�s classic Noddy series,
originally published in 1951, abridged for modern families. Artwork includes
original illustrations by Harmsen van der Beek.
The War of the Fists Robert Charles Davis 1994 "The War of the Fists" is a
study of 17th-century worker culture in the city of Venice, focusing on the
mock battles, or "battagliole", which the town's two popular factions waged on
public bridges. Their importance in the city's plebeian life makes bridge
battles an extremely valuable point of entry for exploring structures of
Venetian popular culture, a task which Robert Davis attempts at several levels.
Tommaso Campanella and the Transformation of the World John M. Headley
2019-01-15 Tommaso Campanella (1568-1639) is one of the most fascinating, if
hitherto inaccessible, intellectuals of the Italian Renaissance. His work
ranges across many of the intellectual, ecclesiastical, and political concerns
of that tumultuous era. John Headley uses Campanella's life and works to open a
window into this complex period. He not only explicates the frequently
contradictory texts of a prolific author but also situates Campanella's
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writings amidst the larger currents of European thought. For all its obscurely
magical and astrolgocial intricacies, Campanella's entire intellectual endeavor
expresses an effort to impose a distinctive order and direction upon the major
issues and forces of the age different from that which was shortly to prevail
with the new Galilean science and the Leviathan state. In the process of
identifying and engaging these issues and imparting in some instances something
of his own, he managed to mobilize and deploy many of the salient principles of
late medieval and Renaissance culture, often cast in a curiously modern hue and
aligned with the new forces of the age. Indeed, modern and antique, new and old
juxtapose violently in the person of this reformer who combines an encyclopedic
comprehensiveness of intellect with an appalling intensity of will. He is a man
who strove to destabilize the regnant forces of what he identified as tyranny,
sophistry, and hypocrisy and to shake the world into a new order. In this book,
Headley invites readers to look anew at this mercurial figure and at the
turbulent times in which he lived. John M. Headley is Professor of History at
the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. He has authored studies of
Luther, Thomas More, the Emperor Charles V, and San Carlo Borromeo. Originally
published in 1997. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Nathalie - Tome 9 - Le nombril du monde 2010-03-26 Dans ce bas monde, chacun
pense à soi... On est tous égoïstes, non ? Mais Nathalie, son bonheur elle le
voit sous les cocotiers. Ailleurs, quoi !.. Elle sait très bien que le sable
blanc et la mère turquoise, c'est des clichés. Elle aurait plutôt envie de se
rendre utile. Le truc humanitaire en quelque sorte parce que dans ces pays où
tout le monde rêve d'aller, les gens sont plus ou moins dans la misère, avec
typhons et politiciens véreux. On est loin de la carte postale! Pendant que ses
pauvres parents se débattent toujours dans leurs petits tracas, délais,
factures, et autres bobos de la vie quotidienne, Nathalie est déjà ailleurs.
Elle fait des rencontres : Migr le petit gitan de passage, Madame pipi qui
travaille dans les toilettes de l'aéroport et puis y a les copines à tonton. La
dernière, Vanille, elle vient des îles. C'est un comble ça ! C'est Nat' qui
veut partir et c'est l'exotisme qui débarque à domicile ! N'empêche qu'un jour,
elle les prendra les avions qui l'emmèneront soulager (juste un peu) les
misères du monde. Et, comme dit son tonton, chômeur rigolo et philosophe, "Faut
arrêter de se regarder le nombril et montrer enfin ce qu'on a dans le ventre !"
Fin de citation.
The World Map, 1300–1492 Evelyn Edson 2007-07-15 A history of the development
of world maps during the later medieval period in the centuries leading up to
Columbus’s journey. In the two centuries before Columbus, mapmaking was
transformed. The World Map, 1300–1492 investigates this important, transitional
period of mapmaking. Beginning with a 1436 atlas of ten maps produced by
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Venetian Andrea Bianco, Evelyn Edson uses maps of the fourteenth and fifteenth
centuries to examine how the discoveries of missionaries and merchants affected
the content and configuration of world maps. She finds that both the makers and
users of maps struggled with changes brought about by technological
innovation?the compass, quadrant, and astrolabe?rediscovery of classical
mapmaking approaches, and increased travel. To reconcile the tensions between
the conservative and progressive worldviews, mapmakers used a careful blend of
the old and the new to depict a world that was changing?and growing?before
their eyes. This engaging and informative study reveals how the ingenuity,
creativity, and adaptability of these craftsmen helped pave the way for an age
of discovery. “A comprehensive and complex picture of the changing face of
medieval geography. With the mastery of a formidable palette of historiographic
knowledge and well-reasoned discussions of the sources, The World Map,
1300–1492 will certainly remain an important work to consult for both medieval
and early modern scholars for many years to come.” —Ian J. Aebel, Terrae
Incognitae
Print Culture and Peripheries in Early Modern Europe Benito Rial Costas
2012-11-09 This volume seeks to enhance our understanding of printing and the
book trade in small and peripheral European cities in the 15th and 16th
centuries through a number of specific case studies.
Reading Dante in Renaissance Italy Simon Gilson 2018-02-15 Simon Gilson's new
volume provides the first in-depth account of the critical and editorial
reception in Renaissance Italy, particularly Florence, Venice and Padua, of the
work of Dante Alighieri (1265–1321). Gilson investigates a range of textual
frameworks and related contexts that influenced the way in which Dante's work
was produced and circulated, from editing and translation to commentaries,
criticism and public lectures. In so doing he modifies the received notion that
Dante and his work were eclipsed during the Renaissance. Central themes of
investigation include the contestation of Dante's authority as a 'classic'
writer and the various forms of attack and defence employed by his detractors
and partisans. The book pays close attention not only to the Divine Comedy but
also to the Convivio and other of Dante's writings, and explores the ways in
which the reception of these works was affected by contemporary developments in
philology, literary theory, philosophy, theology, science and printing.
Art and Illusions Anna Maria Giusti 2009
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